
 

Saint Anthony 

Catholic Church 
 PARISH OFFICE HOURS 

 

Monday  9a.m. to 12 p.m. 
Tuesday through Thursday - 9 a.m. to  
 4 p.m. (Closed 12 p.m. - 1 p.m.) 
Friday - Closed 
Or call to make an appointment 
  

Phone        [408] 997-4800 
 

Fax       [408] 997-4801 
 

Email           churchstanthony@aol.com  
Website           www.churchstanthony.com 
 

Mailing Address                
20101 McKean Road, San Jose, CA 95120 

 

CATECHETICAL MINISTRY  
Phone           [408] 997-4808   

 

“Where the Spirit of the Lord is, 
there is freedom” 

 

STAFF 
Pastor                   Rev. Lawrence M Hendel 
   (408) 997-4814 
Pastoral Associate for 
     Catechetical Ministry         Joann Maier  
Office Manager                   Tracey Nicol 
Parish Bookkeeper    Susan Dunn 
Youth Ministry Coordinator    Ana Fuentes 

 

PASTORAL COUNCIL 
 

Ramiro Bejinez, Holly Case, Michelle Contini, 
Cely-An Escay,  Jim Georgiou,  

Barbara Hawthorne, Katrina Healy, 
George Houston, Joann Maier, Son Nguyen,  

Patti Rottjakob, & Barbara Wadors  
 

FINANCE COMMITTEE 
 

  Kevin Healy, Ron LaValley, Maria McMurray,    
Jim Parks and Matt Tanzi      

 

Protection of Children and Vulnerable Adults 
Anthony Gonzales, Director, Office for the                
Protection of Children and Vulnerable Adults 
Diocese of San Jose, 1150 North First Street,             
Suite 100, San Jose, CA   95112                                         
Ph:  (408) 983-0113,  Fax: (408) 983-0147 
e-mail:  agonzales@dsj.org  or  www.dsj.org 

SACRAMENT CELEBRATIONS 

MASS SCHEDULE 
Weekend Celebrations: 

Saturday - 4:00 PM             Little Church 

Sunday -   8:30 AM, 10:30 AM &                         

    5:30 PM             Big Church 

Tues. - Friday,  Mass - 8:15 AM  Big Church 
 

RECONCILIATION  
Anytime by Appointment 

Communal Celebrations during Advent & Lent 
 

CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS  

Annually at the Easter Vigil. 

Adults or children aged seven or older   

interested in discerning the Catholic faith or 

completing the Sacraments of Initiation, please 

call the Catechetical Ministry Office or 

e-mail:  createdre@aol.com 
 

BAPTISM OF INFANTS 
Ordinarily Baptism is celebrated on the           

Third Sunday of the month at Mass.  New or 

expectant parents should contact the parish  

office to schedule an appointment with the            

pastor.  Infant Baptism is celebrated  

following a Baptism preparation session. 
 

CONFIRMATION FOR TEENS 
Celebrated  every other  year in the Easter Season. 

Candidates for this Sacrament should call the  

Catechetical Office at 997-4808 
 

ANOINTING & CARE OF THE SICK 
If you or someone you know is preparing for 

surgery, received a recent serious medical            

diagnosis, or is experiencing the burden of 

years, please call the parish office for Anointing 

of the Sick.  Communion can be brought to  

anyone who is ill or homebound through our        

Pastoral Care Ministers.  A communal anointing 

occurs at Mass annually on/or near the            

Feast  of Our Lady of Lourdes, Feb. 11. 
 

MARRIAGE 

Couples should contact the parish upon their  

Engagement and usually 6 months prior to the  

desired date of the Wedding Ceremony. 

as part of the 

Universal Church  

encourages all 

people to live the 

Gospel Message, 

creating a  

loving parish       

environment that 

promotes  

spiritual growth, 

renewing and 

strengthening our 

commitment of 

faith and  

extending our 

hearts and hands 

to reach out to 

those in spiritual 

or temporal need. 

BIG CHURCH 
 

20101 McKean Rd.  

San Jose, CA 95120 

LITTLE CHURCH 
 

21800 Bertram Rd.  

New Almaden,    

CA  95042 

A Community  

of  

Christ  Our 

Lord and Brother  



NEXT SUNDAY’S READINGS 
 

First Reading:  Acts 2:14a, 36-41 
 

Second Reading:  1 Peter  2:20b-25 
 

Gospel:  John 10:1-10 

 

 
 

                                                                                                                                  

APRIL 29th & 30th, 2017 
 

Saturday   4:00 PM Parishioners 

Sunday   8:30 AM John DeGennaro (RIP) 

Sunday 10:30 AM Roger Golitz (RIP) 

Sunday   5:30 PM Anita Hendel (RIP)  
 

WEEK OF MAY 1st, 2017 
 

Wednesday   8:15 AM Kay Banchero (SI) 

Thursday   8:15 AM Grace Day (SI) 
 

MAY 6th & 7th, 2017 
 

Saturday   4:00 PM Peggy Koletty (RIP) 

Sunday   8:30 AM Douglas Bentz (RIP) 

Sunday 10:30 AM Parishioners 

Sunday   5:30 PM Arsen Muger (RIP)  

Meetings This Week: 
  

 Sunday, April 30th: 10:30 a.m., First Communion 
    (McKean Church) 
  

Monday, May 1st: 6:30 p.m., SALT (Teen Leadership) 
    (Holy Family Room) 
 

Tuesday, May 2nd: 8:15 a.m., Morning Prayer 
    (McKean Church) 

   9:30 a.m., Scripture Study 
    (Saint Joseph Room) 

   5:15 p.m. Children’s Choir 
    (McKean Church)   

   7:00 p.m., 8:30 a.m. Choir Practice 
    (McKean Church) 
     

Wednesday, May 3rd: 8:15 a.m., Morning Mass 

    (McKean Church) 

   6:30 p.m., 5:30 Choir Practice 
    (McKean Church) 

   7:00 p.m., Scripture Study 
    (Saint Joseph Room) 
  

Thursday, May 4th: 8:15 a.m., Morning Mass 
    (McKean Church)  
   6:00 p.m., Set-Up for Spring Event 
    (McKean Church) 

   7:00 p.m., Bunco 
    (Saint Joseph Room) 

   7:00 p.m., Liturgy Board 
    (Our Lady of Guadalupe Room) 

   7:00 p.m., 10:30 Choir Practice 
    (McKean Church) 
  

Friday, May 5th:  Parish Office Closed 

   8:15 a.m., Morning Mass 
    (McKean Church) 

   6:30 p.m., Cinco de Mayo Event 
    (McKean Church) 

 
 

Upcoming Events: 
 

     Saturday, May 13th – Senior’s Bake Sale  

 after 4 p.m. Mass at Bertram Church 
 

      Sunday, May 14th – Mother’s Day & Senior’s Bake Sale 

Without our generous advertisers, Saint Anthony Parish 

would not have a weekly bulletin.  Thank you from the 

bottom of our hearts!!    

Third Sunday of Easter 

April 30, 2017 
 

        You have made known to me the paths of life;  

       you will fill me with joy in your presence.  
                      — Acts 2:28 

Sunday Stewardship 
       

Stewardship for 4/23/17 (includes online giving)...... $6,384.00 

     Catholic Home Missions................................ $713.00 

 

(YTD) Stewardship....................................... $266,048.00

   Catholic Home Missions Appeal 
Thank you for your generous support of last week’s 

Catholic Home Missions Appeal.  Your contribu-

tions will help strengthen the Church at home and 

ensure that the Gospel is spread across the United States.  If 

you missed the appeal, it’s not too late to give!  Just visit  

www.usccb.org/nationalcollections and click on the “How 

to Give” link on the left. 



          CATECHETICAL MINISTRY AND UPCOMING  PARISH EVENTS  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

eXtreme Saint Anthony Teens in Chr ist 
(Open to all High School students) 

 

No XSTATIC tonight! 

We will have XSTATIC next week,  

May 7th, finishing our  ser ies on vocations! 

*and* 

Mark your calendar:   

XSTATIC End of the Year Bash is 

May 21st! 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Regular BLAST meetings have 

concluded for the year, but stay tuned 

for summer activities and hangouts! 

  XSTATIC 

 CPR and Defibrillator Training 
 

Do you know what to do in the case of a medical 

emergency?  Is your training up to date (typically 

valid for 2 years)?  Are you a teenager looking for 

CPR certification for babysitting? 

The Saint Anthony Seniors have come to the rescue.  Our               

volunteers have planned a training morning with Lion Heart            

Safety to provide CPR and defibrillator instructions.  The     

training is open to all teenagers and adults.  The event requires 

a minimum number of attendees so please email Tracey in the 

Parish Office at: churchstanthony@aol.com, and let us know if 

you are interested in attending.  Saturday, May 20, 2017 from 

10:00 a.m.  Cost is $40 per person.   

     Encounter The Risen Christ 
 

Have you turned in your Rice Bowl?  All monies 

need to be accounted for and processed.  The 

Deadline is Tuesday, May 2nd.  If you still have a 

Rice Bowl, please bring it to the Parish Office.   

Thank you so very much!! 

Catholic Tech Corner..... 
Many online resources are available to support our 

faith journeys, but they vary in accuracy and quality.  

Some reliable resources are listed below: 
 

Reflection on Mass Readings: 
 

Web: 

­ Written reflection on the daily and Sunday Readings: 

        http://dailygospel.org/ 

­ 2-minute video reflection on the daily and Sunday readings 

       (click the link, then select the date): 

        http://www.usccb.org/bible/reflections/ 

­ 90-second audio reflection on Sunday Readings: 

        https://www.franciscanmedia.org/source/Sunday- 

           soundbites/ 
 

Podcast: 

­ Subscribe to a 15 minute reflection by Fr. Robert Baron on 

        the Sunday Mass readings (click the link, then select 

        “Homilies Podcast”) 

        http://www.wordonfire.org/subscribe/#homily        

Congratulations to the following students in Br ian Healy’s 

class who celebrated their First Holy Communion last Sunday 

and today.  God bless you all! 
 

Rocco Flocchini  Anna Padilla 

 
Laila Sanchez  Julia Taccini 

Congratulations and prayers to our  Confirmation         

students who received the Sacrament of Confirmation at the 

Cathedral Basilica of Saint Joseph on Saturday, April 
29th with Bishop Carlos Sevilla.   

 

Yasmine Bejinez                       Sara LaValley 

Zachary Cas                   Vincent Mariani 

Joseph Contini            Eryn McMaster 

Connor Cormier            Katherine Rin 

Sophia Flocchini            Mia Rin 

Michael Garcia            Lourdes Rodriguez 

Laurel Grimley            Matthew Stanton 

Christopher Healy           Vincent Tanzi 

Jacopo Indelli 

 

May you all be strengthened  

by the gifts of the Holy Spirit! 

SAINTS AND SPECIAL OBSERVANCES 
Sunday: Third Sunday of Easter 

Monday: St. Joseph the Worker 

Tuesday: St. Athanasius 

Wednesday: Ss. Philip and James 

Thursday: National Day of Prayer 

Friday: First Friday; Cinco de Mayo 

Saturday: First Saturday 



DIOCESAN NEWS, CATHOLIC SOCIAL TEACHING & MORE PARISH EVENTS 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

If you would like to add the name of 

your loved ones to the Prayer List, 

please contact the Parish Office.  We 

will publish them here in the Bulletin 

for a month from the date of the request, 

and pass their names onto the Parish 

Prayer group. Thank you and God Bless! 
 

Kay Banchero, Dolores Bruni 

Michael Hamer, Mary Hogg,  

Katie Hsu, Memecio Jungel,  

Louella Matthews,                                

Josephine Montanaro,                           

Jean Montoya, Anita O’Neill,                      

Gloria Oliva, Dee Parsons,  

Sally Pfeiffer, Harris Rea,  

 Debbie Vosters, Jessica Votaw       
 

The people and families of 

those on the Prayer Request 

List would like to give a big 

òThank Youó to those who 

continuously lift them up in prayer.  

They greatly appreciate all of your 

thoughts.  The power of prayer does 

great things! 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
Monday: Acts 6:8-15;  
 Ps 119:23-24, 26-27,                       
         29-30;  

 Jn 6:22-29   
  

Tuesday: Acts 7:51 — 8:1a;  

 Ps 31:3cd-4, 6, 7b, 8a,  

           17, 21ab;  

 Jn 6:30-35 
 

Wednesday: 1 Cor 15:1-8;  

 Ps 19:2-5;  

 Jn 14:6-14 
 

Thursday: Acts 8:26-40;  

 Ps 66:8-9, 16-17, 20;  

 Jn 6:44-51 
 

Friday: Acts 9:1-20;  

 Ps 117:1bc, 2;  

 Jn 6:52-59 
 

Saturday: Acts 9:31-42;  

 Ps 116:12-17;  

 Jn 6:60-69  
 

Sunday: Acts 2:14a, 36-41;  

 Ps 23:1-6;  

 1 Pt 2:20b-25;  

 Jn 10:1-10 

 The Easter Season 
 

White is the liturgical color 

that is used during the Easter 

Season.  Church décor is 

white, the priest wears white and          

everything glows with the purity of the 

color.  In our Catholic faith, the color 

white is a symbol for light, joy and the 

triumph of the season! 

SAS (Saint Anthony Seniors) HAPPENINGS 
 

Our annual “Almost Famous Meatloaf Dinner” was served to approximately 40         

residents at Julian Street Inn/LifeMoves on Friday evening, the 21st (Yes, we 

had leftovers, but they will be put to good use!).  Thank you to the following meatloaf 

makers:  Cheryl Buiano, Ann Burbank, Hal Careway, Doris Cronin, Cathy Farns-

worth, Patty Ford, Pauline Golitz, Julie Ikerd, Patsy Houston, Mary Ann Low, 

Joann Macaluso, Marilyn McMahon, Joanne McMillen, Elizabeth Pires, Ken 

Schwab and Mary Victorine.  Pat Denver and Mary Lou Harvey made the   

marinated green beans, Jeanne Schwab provided the mashed potatoes and mushroom 

gravy, and the dessert of Jello cups and Cool Whip.  Kitchen helpers were Joann & 

Vince Macaluso, Mel Zimowski and Jeanne Schwab.  Pat Denver and Tom & 

Mary Victorine ar r ived to help serve.  It went very smooth - like a well-oiled  

machine!  Thank you everyone!!    
 

Please plan to attend our last business meeting before summer break on Friday, May 

12th at 7 p.m., in the Church.  We will be making final preparations for  our  

Mother’s Day Bake Sale (May 13/14) and finalizing plans for  our  summer  picnic 

on Thursday, June 15th at Almaden Lake Park, among other items.        
 

Tom Victorine, SAS President      

    Saint Anthony 

  Pastoral Council 
 

Saint Anthony Pastoral          

Council is currently seeking 

parishioners interested in being consid-

ered for a position on the Pastoral 

Council.  
 

Our mission is to develop, organize and 

lead the spiritual and strategic direction 

of the parish.  Please contact Patti            

Rottjakob at psrottjakob@gmail.com 

with questions regarding time, commit-

ment and service. 

Two New Caregivers’  

Support Groups! 

Thursday, May 4th, 2017 

1.  Holy Family Parish 
Youth Hall - 10:15 a.m. 

  2.  Santa Teresa Parish 
Office Conf. Room - 7 p.m. 

SAS/Saint Anthony 

Seniors Annual  

Mother’s Day Bake Sale!  

May 13th & 14th, 2017 
 

It’s almost here!  Our Annual Mother’s 

Day Bake Sale — we will have lots of 

homemade baked goods and other items 

for you to enjoy.  This is the Senior’s 

only fund-raising event - so please plan 

on taking home some delicious baked 

goods!  As in years past, we welcome 

your support by also donating your          

favorite bakery item - labeled, wrapped 

and priced for a generous donation!  

Proceeds from our bake sale have           

provided many items for our Church 

Community.  We thank you for your 

continued support! 

The Freed Spirit; Art by the 

Peter Mester Family! 
World renowned fresco artist, Peter Mester and 
his family fled religious and political persecution 

in their native Slovakia in 2012. 
 

Art event benefiting Catholic Charities 

of Santa Clara County 
 

May 18, 2017 

San Jose City Hall Rotunda 

Preview 2:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m. 

Presentation and Auction 6:00 p.m. 
 

For 38 years Catholic Charities of         

Santa Clara County has welcomed the 

opportunity to assist in the care and 

comfort of refugees.  Help us create  

new opportunities for refugees and        

immigrants who seek freedom from 

persecution and fear. 

RSVP by visiting: 

www.CatholicCharitiesSCC.org/The 

FreedSpirit 



SAINT ANTHONY 

PARISH  

CATHOLIC SOCIAL          

 TEACHING COMMITTEE                         

 Stewardship Reflections 
 

“Did not our hearts burn within us while He 

talked to us on the road, while He opened to 

us the scriptures?” LUKE 24:32 
 

How often do we take the time to       

discern what Jesus wants from us?                     

Are our prayers always petitions, asking  

Jesus to do things for us?  If so, that’s  

one-sided relationship.  Living our faith 

means developing a personal relation-

ship with Jesus.  Just like any friendship, 

there is give and take, each side listening 

to each other and helping each other out.  

Take time in silence to listen to what 

Jesus is asking of you. 

FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK:  
 

     We performed our own Earth Day conservation measure a year 

ago by draining the outdoor fountain pool and conserved or saved 

that amount of water for over a year.  Now that the drought is 

over, we refilled the fountain pool, and  turned on the filter pump 

to keep the water clean.  The bubbler pump, on the other hand, 

froze because it was shut off for over a year and pump shafts do 

leak a little bit.  Needless to say, we had to find a company to repair the motor and 

another company to uninstall the broken motor, take it for repair, and reinstall the  

repaired motor.  Fortunately, it was possible to restore this important feature of our 

church because it is closely tied with our equally important inside feature, the baptism 

pool and font. 

     You may have been present at the Easter Vigil when we baptized Jessica and on the 

second Sunday of Easter baptized Lilyanna one of the younger members of our parish 

faith community.  We are also facing a repair on the baptistery pool.  We need to           

replace the filter assembly.  After 23 years of weekly use, and even with a significant 

rebuild of both pools a few years ago, now both sets of mechanical components need 

maintenance and attention. 

     I think our parish facilities are of an age we need to pay attention to repair and 

maintain the critical items that you don’t easily see.  The lights work, the heating/air 

conditioning systems work and that is because we keep investing the time and money 

to keep them working, change the light bulbs or ballasts so that when you come to 

Mass everything is in order. 

     What’s it called? Infrastructure – those parts of a facility that when they work hard-

ly anyone notices, but then when they don’t work you may notice something is amiss.  

However, for good or ill, I have tried to ensure that our church, the meeting rooms and 

offices, our parish plant is always in good condition so that we can have Bible Study 

groups, the ARISE small faith sharing groups, events, come together to worship at 

Sunday worship and have prayerful devotions in our all under one roof facility.  We 

are also paying attention to the little church as well.  Fortunately, there is also a lot of 

work done by volunteers though the number of willing volunteers is decreasing.  We 

could always use more talented people to help do the odd jobs around the parish plant. 

     Now that you have completed preparing your tax return for another year, please 

review your budget, review the ways you choose to be generous and remember Saint 

Anthony parish.  If you haven’t increased your financial support in the last year, please 

consider a one or two percent increase moving forward.  It will help us pay the bills 

and keep the doors of the church open as you would expect. 

 

Easter Blessings, Father Larry Hendel 

Saint Anthony Prayer Box 
In the Vestibule you will find a prayer box and some blank note cards.  

You are invited to write your anonymous prayer intentions on a card 

and place it in the box.  The box will enter the Church with the                 

procession and be placed at the altar.  If you were unable to place your prayer in 
the box before Mass, you are welcome to do so when you approach the altar           

during the stewardship collection.  The prayers will not be read out.  They will  

be acknowledged with the Prayers of the Faithful and then shredded after the  

5:30 p.m. Mass so they can be lifted up in prayer all day!  May those intentions 

you keep in the silence of your hearts feel heard in a new and supportive way.        

Coming Attraction 

 

 

 

 
 

“South of the Border” 

Casino de Mayo Night 
You won’t have to go South of the        

Border for our Fiesta!  Grab your som-

brero and maracas and enjoy taquitos, 

margaritas and more on Friday, May 5th 

—Cinco de Mayo!  Enjoy a night with 

other parishioners listening to music, 

gaming and a chance to win prizes. 
 

Tickets will be sold this weekend  

(April 29th-30th).  Event tickets are 

$35 (Tickets will not be sold the night 

of the event).  Your ticket includes non-

alcoholic Beverages, hors d’oeuvres, 

dessert and gaming tickets.  Alcoholic 

beverages will also be available for a 

donation.  Fiesta begins at 6:30 p.m. 

and ends at 10:00 p.m. 
 

This is “Nacho Average” Cinco de 

Mayo party — after this Fiesta you will 

need a Siesta! 
 

If you are interested in volunteering to 

help with the event contact Ken Wadors 

at kwadors@sbcglobal.net or 408-921-

1002.  Muchas Garcias! 

We welcome all the new families joining us today for 

Mass.  We hope that you have enjoyed our unique sense 

of community and are leaving Mass with  a greater 

sense of connection and purpose.  If  you feel you 

would like to continue  attending Mass with us, we encourage you to introduce your-

self to Fr. Larry and to register with the Parish Office, forms are available in the ves-

tibule of the church. This allows us to keep in touch with you  and gives you a Catho-

lic church to call home.  


